
June 25, 2016 
 
Metrolinx,      FAX : 416-869-1755      
Chair, J Robert Prichard       
CEO, Bruce McCuaig       
97 Front Street West, 
Toronto, ON  M5J 1E6 
 

 
 

 RE: Park Lawn Rejection; page 17 of the “GO Regional Express Rail 
Update” 

 
Mr. Prichard and Mr. McCuaig, 
 
    I am a representative of the Waterscapes building at 80 Marine Parade drive, 
part of the Humber Bay community association.  Our building has approximately 
350 suites and residents who are expecting reasonable transit representation for 
our community.  The decision by metrolinx to not have a GO stop at Parklawn 
and Lakeshore is unreasonable and has outraged many residents in this area. 
We have a community which has a dense population with a traffic flow issue, this 
area is in need of a GO stop and residents have moved into this area with the 
expectation that responsible transit decisions will be made. 
 
     Metrolinx needs to reconsider their decision of overlooking this community.  
Development in this area will be going on for many years and we will become a 
gridlocked, bottlenecked community of taxpayers who have been denied this 
service, it is an urgent situation and we ask that you reconsider your 
decision….please! 
 
     We very much support councilor Grimes and Di Ciano, MPP Peter Milczyn, 
MP James Maloney and the Humber Bay Shores Condominium Association in 
their appeal to Metrolinx to include the Park Lawn Go Stop proposal as soon as 
possible, 
 
Thanks for your time and we look forward to your followup. 
 
Sherali Najak 
80 Marine Parade drive 

– TSCC 2408 

 
 

     CC:   Councillors Grimes and Di Ciano, MPP Peter Milczyn, MP James Maloney 
Dr. Donald Henderson; President HBSCA, Adriano Memme President TSCC 2408 
 
 

 




